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To all UNI affiliates 
To members of the UNI World Executive Board (titular and substitute members) 
 
 
 
Devastating earthquake and tsunami in Japan 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I know how concerned everyone will be for the health and safety of our members and 
friends in Japan at this time of national disaster. It was only a short while ago that we were 
in Japan for the UNI Global Union World Congress. We had a brilliant congress built on 
the commitment of our affiliates, their members and of course the red jacket volunteers. 
 
Everyone in Japan is deeply impacted by the devastating earthquake. I have been in 
touch with our Tokyo office staff by email since Friday and this morning I spoke with 
Brother Eiichi Ito, Director of our Tokyo office. 
 
The massive earthquake of a magnitude of 9.0, followed by the tsunami that hit the north 
eastern and north Kanto region of the Japanese mainland, occurred in the early afternoon 
of 11 March during working hours. It would appear that the death toll will reach into tens of 
thousands of people, as towns and villages have been totally destroyed. 
 
Our Tokyo office has been in contact with the UNI Liaison Council Japan. Our unions are 
working on rescue and recovery initiatives. Most unions have been affected as they have 
branches in the north east and north Kanto regions. They are trying to gather information 
on their missing members and their families. This is a very difficult task, as post and 
telecom facilities have been destroyed, so this will take time. 
 
Three members of our Tokyo staff were at the office at the time of the earthquake. Even 
with the epicentre being some 400 kilometres north east of Tokyo, the tremors still lasted 
several minutes, shaking high buildings and bringing objects crashing to the ground. It 
was a terrifying experience for them. Our staff had to stay overnight because all 
transportation stopped. 
 
This morning, aftershocks are still being felt and not many trains are working due to the 
serious lack of electricity following the explosions at the nuclear power stations. Tokyo 
Electric Company announced that there will be rolling power cuts in most cities, except for 
central Tokyo districts, such as Chiyoda-district, where our office is located. Our staff are 
trying to collect as much information as possible from our affiliates and will continue to 
report on the situation. 
 
We will do all that we can to help our Japanese brothers and sisters in this time of 
tragedy. Affiliates from around the world have already contacted us, asking how they can 
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help and for news of all the wonderful people they met during our World Congress in 
Nagasaki in November. 
 
International solidarity is extremely important at this difficult time and I encourage affiliates 
to send messages to their Japanese colleagues. Please find attached a list of affiliates 
with contact details.  Kindly send a copy of your message to our Tokyo office at the 
following address:  tokyo@uniglobalunion.org 
 
Our Tokyo office is in consultations with our Japanese affiliates with respect to how UNI 
and our affiliates can contribute to the recovery effort. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Philip J. Jennings 
General Secretary 
UNI Global Union 
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Contact list of UNI Global Union’s Japanese affiliates 
 
 
UNI Liaison Council Japan – UNI-LCJapan 
Chairperson: Kiyoshi OCHIAI 
Zendentsu Kaikan 6F, 3-6, Kanda-Surugadai, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, 101-0062, Japan 
Tel: +81-(0)3-3251-3374 Fax: 3257-0839 
E-mail: lcjapan@vesta.dti.ne.jp  
 
 
The Federation of Information and Communication Technology Service Workers of 
Japan – ICTJ 
President: Tomoyasu KATO (Mr.) 
Zendentsu Kaikan 5F, 3-6, Kanda-Surugadai, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, 101-0062, Japan 
Tel: +81-(0)3-3219-2231 Fax: 3253-3268   
E-mail: tamami.uda@joho.or.jp  fumiko.kimura@joho.or.jp 
 
 
All Printing Bureau Labour Union – ZENINSATSU 
President: Kyouji TAKEI (Mr.) 
3-59-12, Nishigahara, Kita-ku, Tokyo, 114-0024, Japan 
Tel: +81(0)3-3910-7131 Fax: 3910-7155   
E-mail: pluhnt00@blue.ocn.ne.jp  plu.kikakubu@athena.ocn.ne.jp 
 
 
National Federation of Life Insurance Workers’ Unions – LIU 
President: Masayuki SATO (Mr.) 
Yushimamisozaka bldg. 3F, 3-19-5 Yushima, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo, 113-0034, Japan 
Tel: +81(0)3-3837-2031 Fax: 3837-2037   
E-mail: hayakawa@seiho.jtuc-rengo.jp  kogawa@seiho.jtuc-rengo.jp  
   
 
The Japanese Federation of Textile, Chemical, Food, Commercial, Service and General 
Workers’ Unions - UI ZENSEN 
President: Kiyoshi OCHIAI (Mr.) 
4-8-16, Kudan-minami, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, 102-0074, Japan 
Tel: +81(0)3-3288-3723  Fax: 3288-3728   
E-mail: a-gono@uizensen.or.jp  h-nakano@uizensen.or.jp 
 
 
Federation of ZENROSAI Trade Unions – ROSAIROREN 
President: Junichi WATANABE (Mr.)  
Zenrosai Kaikan, 2-12-10, Yoyogi, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo, 151-8571, Japan 
Tel: +81(0)3-3299-0161  Fax: 3299-0126  E-mail: terunuma_koji@zenrosai.coop 
 
Federation of Labour Bank Worker’s Unions of Japan – ZENROKIN 
President: Terumasa ISHIDA (Mr.) 
Nakano bldg 3F 1-11, Kanda-awaji-cho, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, 101-0063, Japan  
Tel: +81(0)3-3256-1015  Fax: 3256-1045  E-mail: kawano_gs@zenrokin.or.jp 
 
 
Confederation of Japan Automobile Workers’ Unions – JAW 
General Secretary: Yasunobu AIHARA (Mr.)  
Youlife Center 3F, 1-4-26, Kaigan, Minato-ku, Tokyo, 105-8523, Japan  
Tel: +81(0)3-3434-7641 Fax: 3434-7428   
E-mail: ichinowatari@jaw.or.jp  kawashimo@jaw.or.jp 
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Federation of Non-Life Insurance Workers’ Unions of Japan – FNIU 
President: Yutaka SEKI (Mr.) 
Kojimachi Nakata bldg. 3F, 5-3, Kojimachi, Chiyoda-ku, 102-0083, Japan 
Tel: +81(0)3-5276-0071 Fax: 5276-0072   
E-mail: seki@fniu.or.jp  kubota@fniu.or.jp  r-kubota@fniu.or.jp 
 
 
Japan Federation of Service and Distributive Workers Unions – JSD 
President: Shoichi HACHINO (Mr.) 
Newstatemenar 3F, 2-23-1, Yoyogi, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo, 151-0053, Japan  
Tel: +81(0)3-3370-4121 Fax: 3370-1640  
E-mail: matano@jsd-union.org  danjo@jsd-union.org 
 
Japan Broadcasting Labour Union (NHK Worker’s Union) – NIPPORO 
President: Jun YAMAKOSHI (Mr.) 
2-2-1, Jin-nan, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo, 150-8001, Japan 
Tel: +81(0)3-3465-1647 Fax: 3465-1646   
E-mail: koiso@nipporo.nhk.or.jp  kimura.a-ya@nipporo.nhk.or.jp 
 
 
Japan Postal Group Union – JPGU 
President: Norinaka TAKEUCHI (Mr.) 
5-2-2, Higashi-Ueno, Taito-ku, Tokyo, 110-0015, Japan 
Tel: +81(0)3-5830-2717 Fax: 5830-2484 
E-mail: nakata.masayuki@jprouso.or.jp  kurihara.akira@jprouso.or.jp   
fujikawa.chigusa@jprouso.or.jp  
  
 
Japan Federation of Newspaper Workers’ Unions – SHIMBUNROREN 
President: Satoshi TOKAIRIN (Mr.) 
6F 2-17-17 Hongo, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo, 113-0033, Japan 
Tel: +81(0)3-5842-2201, Fax: 3-5842-2250  E-mail: NAPA@shinbunroren.or.jp  
  
 
Japan Fedration of Commercial Broadcast Worker’s Unions – MINPOROREN 
General Secretary: Hideaki IDO (Mr.) 
Kihara Bldg, 17, Saneicho, Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo, 160-0008, Japan 
Tel: +81(0)3-3355-0461, Fax: 3-5361-8225   
E-mail: hide.ido@nifty.com  m-kato@minpororen.jp 
   
 
 


